
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th March 2021 

Easter Fundraiser 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

How we celebrate Easter this year will be different however we are still determined to make it as fun as 
possible! We have decided to create these Easter Bunnies as a fun Easter Activity: 

  

If you would like your child/ren to take part you can pre-order your child’s bunny at a cost of £2.50, 
please log into your SCOPay account and order by the 24th March 2021.  Your child will bring this home in 
the final week of term. 

I don’t yet have a scopay.com account: 
Visit www.scopay.com/stanfordjun and Register as a new user. Follow the instructions on the screen to 
enter your details and add the unique online link code when prompted. If you have lost the original letter 
with your link code a new one can be obtained from the school office.If you have more than one child at 
this school, create your account as above for the first child and link the second child to the same account. 

If you need help registering your account, you will find links to a Quick Reference Guide and a short video 
tutorial at www.scopay.com/stanfordjun  

Kindest regards, 

 

 
 
Mrs L Hackfath 
Headteacher  

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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